
 

 

 

 

 

 
01 February 2019     21st January 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of this half term, I want to take the opportunity to remind 
pupils of some key uniform expectations in readiness for our uniform focus after the 
break.  

Pupils are expected to wear either trousers or a skirt not leggings. Pupils should wear 
a shirt, school tie and jumper. Hoodies are not allowed. Shoes need to be black or 
plain black leather style trainers. No facial piercings or jewellery are acceptable 
however, pupils can wear two studs in their ears.  

If there is a genuine reason your child is not in full school uniform, please provide a 
note so they will not receive a behaviour point or potentially be asked to go home to 
put on the correct uniform.  

If you need further information or assistance in getting uniform, please feel free to 
contact the school. Full uniform expectations can be found on our school website: 

https://www.bryntegschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=57&type=pdf 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Edward Rees 

Assistant Headteacher  
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